
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

October 20, 2017Date:

Honorable City Council
c/o Office of the City Clerk, Room 395, City Hall

SeletaJ. Reynolcfl^eneral Manager 
Department of Transportation

To:

From:

Subject: CEQA APPEAL OF NOTICE OF EXEMPTION AND PUBLIC HEARING ON THE SAFE STREETS 
FOR PLAYA DEL REY TRAFFIC SAFETY INITIATIVE (CF 15-0719-S18, DCP CASE NUMBER 
ENV-2016-1099-SE)

Due to subsequent events on the Playa del Rey projects, the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
appeals and Public Hearing for the Playa Del Rey Traffic Safety Initiative is no longer scheduled for 
October 25, 2017. The Department of Transportation requests a continuance of the Public Hearing and 
CEQA appeals to December 13, 2017.
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